Dixez, Sarah

From: Hutchings, Adam

Sent: 13 January 2017 09:16

To: 'Piotr.Behnke@naturalengland.org.uk'
Cc: Dixey, Sarah

Subject: Habitat Regulations Assessment

Dear Piotr,

We are currently completing a Integrated Impact Assessment (IIA) for the Regulation 18 stage of the Local Plan
review — Employment Land. As part of this work we would welcome your advice as to whether we need a Habitats
Regulation Assessment based on the IIA of the Reg 18 options.

My colleague Sara Dixey has been leading on the IIA work and emailed you in December drawing your attention to
the Reg 18 consultation. We would welcome a discussion or a meeting to clarify if a HRA is required and at which

stage.

Kind regards,
Adam.

Adam Hutchings

Principal Planning Officer - Policy
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils

T: 020 8871 6650 E: ahutchings@wandsworth.gov.uk
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